COPY OF AIR LETTER

ILOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

31st December, 1952.

Dear Sirs,

respecting the steamer "SHUNKEI MARU", I shall
be glad to learn how this case now stands as

regards the completion of the Special Survey.

Yours feithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
KOBE.
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